
 

Welcome back to term 6, our final term of the year! 

 We have exciting things planned for this term including a trip 

to Wingham Wildlife Park on Thursday 6th July, letters will be 

sent out soon with more information! 

 

This week (WB: 05/06/23) We have a visit from Chicks that 

have been kindly given to us for the week from Stone St Mary’s. 

The children will be learning life cycles of chickens and how to 

care for them. 

 

Clubs have resumed this week; they are the same clubs as Term 

5. The clubs will run until the week beginning Monday 3rd July. 

 

We have a new website!  

The school website has had a makeover, please take a look! Our 

class page will have updates on our learning and important 

useful information. https://www.sedleys.kent.sch.uk/our-

classes/eyfs-acorn-class/ 

 

Important dates for this term are: 

Thursday 29th June: Class Photos 

Friday 30th June: Sports Day 

Monday 3rd July: Staff Development Day 

Monday 3rd July- Last Week of School Clubs 

Thursday 6th July: Acorns Trip 

Friday 7th July: Acorns Class Worship 

Tuesday 11th July: Open Afternoon 

Thursday 13th July: Transition Day 

Friday 21st  July: Last Day of Term! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading 

We have noticed a decrease in children’s reading at 

home. It is very important children read at home as 

it will help them in school as well as at home to 

confidently read and write. We check reading records 

every Monday and Thursday. 

Homework 

Homework will be set with six tasks; these do not 

have to be completed in order and can be done at 

any time during Term 6.  These can be completed 

and bought into school for their homework books, or 

via tapestry so that we can celebrate the learning 

that is being done at home. 

Our Wonderful World Term 6 Curriculum 

Maths: Our focus for this term is subtraction. We will 

be looking at how to take away numbers from 

another number within a number sentence. There 

will be opportunities during own learning and home 

learning to practise their maths. 

RE: Our topic for this term is ‘Faiths around the 

world’. We will be learning about all the faiths that 

are around the world and looking at artifacts from 

those faiths.  

Reading: We will continue to change books weekly. 

It is important that the children are reading each 

week at home, and it is being recorded in their 

reading record books. Reading is important for 

developing children’s phonics and helps them to 

build important language skills.  

Writing: Each child’s handwriting has come on 

amazingly! We will continue to practise our letter 

formation and we are beginning to write short 

descriptive sentences in Literacy.  

 

 

 

This term we are exploring all of our 

values and about Pentecost.  
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